£

MEMORANDUM

Tk Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor
and Town Board Members

FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: February 5, 2018

SUBJECT: Mobile Stage

Request for approval to authorize the use of the Harrison Recreation Department’s mobile
stage to be used for an event held by Rye Recreation on Saturday, June 23, 2018 from
1:00 p.m. — 5:00 p.m. The location of the event is at Rye Recreation Park, 281 Midland

Avenue, Rye, New York



